
SWOT ANALYSIS CATERING BUSINESS PLAN

Are you about writing a catering business plan? If YES, here is a sample SWOT analysis for a catering company to help
you form a competitive strategy.

By investing time upfront to understand their strengths and weaknesses, the caterers increased their chances of
success. There is one high-end caterer who will compete with Fressen. Yet another weakness is that we are
new in Chicago, IL. Susan will leverage her contacts within the Jewish community to raise awareness for her
catering activities. A limited marketing budget to develop brand awareness. The trachea and esophagus of the
animal are severed with a special sharp, perfectly smooth blade causing instantaneous death with no pain to
the animal. Taking advantage of trends related to eating healthier may mean featuring more organic dishes or
salads on your menu. This is offered for two reasons. Jaret, Barbara Findlay Schenck In order to plan to seize
business opportunities and sidestep potential threats, you start by conducting a SWOT strengths, weaknesses,
opportunities, threats analysis. Our goal is to become a leading all â€” round catering services company in the
whole of Chicago and the only way to achieve that is to out â€” perform our competitors. It means that the
need to sign different contracts with different providers vendors will not arise once they engage our services.
Critical Issues Fressen Catering is still in the speculative stage as a caterer. They must have fins and scales.
The other marketing strategy which is less formal is a networking campaign among the Philadelphia Jewish
population. In the catering industry, it is therefore important to only use those things and manpower that only
helps to rake in more money, against having to pay more without a tangible result for it. Susan has been an
active member of the Philadelphia Jewish community for five years. Need actual charts? She holds a B. Other
weaknesses may include not getting consistent supplies that result in menu items not being available. Also,
most of them can boast of a have huge clientele base. Meat once ground cannot be made kosher, nor may meat
be placed in hot water before it has been "koshered. Other strengths may consist of your pricing structure, such
as offering a lower-priced menu than similar restaurants in your area. Threats Competition from similar
service providers in NYC. Just because there are strict rules regarding the types of foods that may be used and
the way it must be prepared does not eliminate creativity. This will be done as a roadmap for the organization.
The two methods of extracting blood from meat are salting and broiling. The steep learning curve that kosher
food can be creative. There are several different methods: Shechita: Only a trained kosher slaughterer shochet
certified by rabbinic authorities is qualified to slaughter an animal. Threat There are a couple of first class
catering services companies in Chicago IL, and they are a huge threat to us. These compromises need not be
made however, and Fressen is changing these misperceptions. Finding ways to generate more traffic during
slow times, such as in the afternoon, may represent an opportunity for growth. For Dummies: The Podcast.
New restaurants opening up in your area also represent a threat, since area diners have more options on where
to spend their dining dollars. Catering Business Plan â€” Economic Analysis In starting any business, it is very
expedient to know how to cut costs and make more profit. Labor is yet another economic factor to be
considered. Another weakness may exist if you do not provide adequate employee training, such as showing
wait staff how they should attend to tables or explaining to culinary personnel how you want food prepared
and presented. Continue to build brand awareness which will drive customers to increase their usage of
Fressen as well as be vocal to their friends about the positive experience they had. Strength We are a complete
catering business that does not offer outdoor catering services alone, but offer consultancy services, rental
services and trainings.


